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Dear Parents 

 

It is wonderful to see the children so settled in school and the classes have a 

lovely buzz about them!  Playtimes are always fun but now that the weather has 

turned autumnal, please remember that your child will need a coat. 

We’ve had some great news - Mr Barnard is out of hospital and is continuing his 

recovery at home.  Get well soon Mr B!  

 

Robin class drop off and collection – After three weeks at school, we have 

reviewed and made some changes to the daily operation of school. 

Parents in Robin class (Reception and Year 1) please note that from Monday 28 

September 2020 your arrival time is now the earlier 8.30am slot and the afternoon 

pick up is 2.45pm.  Please continue to use the top gate and your children will 

enter into school via the classroom door. 

 

After school clubs – Following a 3 week review, we find that we are currently 

unable to offer these clubs.  We will review this decision again just before half-

term. 

 

Breakfast Club – We will update you next week but hope to be able to start 

Breakfast club very soon! 

 

Google Classroom - I know that some families have experienced issues logging 

onto Google classroom. If you find you are having problems please follow these 

steps: 

1. Visit the school website www.cusgarne.org 

2. Click on the red square’child login’ 

3. A new tab opens up 

4. Look to the bottom right of the screen and click ‘Log in with Google’ 

5. From here, pop in your child’s user name and password (these were 

emailed home last week 
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There is also a help guide at: http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1446/home-

login-support 

 

If this doesn’t work, please take a screen print to show the error message and 

email it into school (hello@cusgarne.org) so we can have a look and get you up 

and running again. 

 

Nasal Flu – details about this year’s vaccination program were emailed home so 

please check you have received this information.  Kernow Health have an on-

line portal which parents need to log into to give their permission.  The nursing 

team are due into school on Monday 19 October 2020 so you need to complete 

the permission portal by Thursday 15 October at the latest. 

 

Covid 19 reminder - if you need to report a positive Covid 19 test, please do so 

straightaway.  Phone and speak to someone at school, or if school is closed for 

the evening/weekend, please report online by visiting:  

www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

 

Correspondence – I am sure you will appreciate that we have to be very careful 

about who and what we can allow into school.  Our risk assessment sets out that 

we cannot allow for paper/letters etc to pass from school to home and vice 

versa.  All correspondence must be electronic in the first instance or by ‘phone.   

Our process for swapping reading books, receiving deliveries etc into school are 

long-winded and require a quarantine period.  Please can I stress that parents 

should email or phone rather than sending in a letter and we will deal with your 

query. 

There will always be a case where we have to send something home, such as 

correspondence from Cornwall Council.  Please note that this should be very 

little, and if this is the case, we have to ‘isolate’ the documents and quarantine 

them before we can send them out to parents. 

 

Reminder – Thursday 22 October and Friday 23 October 2020 are both inset days 

and school will be closed to pupils. 

 

Menu – next week we will be on the week 1 menu.  However on Thursday 1st 

October we have a pizza menu! 
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Have a great weekend and please email us if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Julia Murray 

Acting Head of School 

 
Diary Dates: 

Thursday 1st October  Pizza menu 

Thursday 22 October  Inset day 

Friday 23 October   Inset day 

Monday 26 October  Half term holiday 

Saturday 31 October                Applications for secondary school places close 

 

Thursday 1st October 2020 

 

Lunch options are: 

Cheese and tomato pizza and chips 

Spicy beef pizza and chips 

 

Sandwiches – ham, cheese, tuna or egg 
 


